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Homedale School 

District #370 

Memo 

To: Board of Trustees, R. Sauer- Superintendent, A.Winters -Principal 

From: Nick Ketterling -Activity Director  

CC:  

Date: November 2014 

Re: Board Report 

 The Middle School ended on a high note this volleyball season. The 7
th
 grade team took 2

nd
 

place at the SRV tournament, and the 8
th
 grade took 1

st
 place and was unbeaten in every match they 

competed in this year.  We are very proud of all the girls and the excellent coaching from Debby Turner 
and Dave Hann. 

 Wrestling and basketball got off to a great start this week.  In the first meet of the season our 
wrestlers won 70% of their matches, which according to coach Toby Johnson is the highest percentage 
he has had before.  All four of our girl’s teams represented very well in their first basketball games of 
the season.  The 8

th
 A team beat Fruitland, while the 8

th
 B went into overtime and lost a very close 

game in the last minute. The 7
th
 A team lost by 2 to a very good Fruitland team, while the 7

th
 B team 

played well for their first middle school competition. 

 We at the middle school are excited for the rest of the season to come, and are looking forward 
to combining with the high school in a great fundraiser for athletics in the coming weeks. 


